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THE ATTENTION TO ALL PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS ON THE ABOVE REFERENCED 

PROJECT IS CALLED TO THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS THAT HAS BEEN ASKED 

REGARDING THE REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS: 

 
 

1. My questions concern the note that appears on the  bottom of the Page that starts out with CITY 
OF JOLIET on the Top, saying “Please note, scheduled date for the bid award is December 6, 
2016.  Equipment is to be provided and installed by December 31, 2016 if possible.” 

 

After checking with our Keltron  area representative we were informed that the time frame noted 
for the equipment delivery is probably unrealistic due to the Christmas Holiday time and  
The supply chain supplying Keltron with production parts for their  equipment would delay any 
delivery until a later date sometime in January, 2016.  This will impact the delivery time and Testing 
of the system. 
 
Please note that we have changed the date that equipment must be provided and installed by to 
January 31, 2017.   

 

PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS SHALL ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THE 

APPROPRIATE ADDENDUM NUMBER BY STATING THIS ON THE OUTSIDE OF THE 

SEALED ENVELOPE CONTAINING THE PROPOSAL SUBMISSION FOR THE ABOVE 

MENTIONED CONTRACT.  FURTHER, BID PROPOSALS MAY NOT BE OPENED 

WITHOUT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF ALL ADDENDUMS FOR THE 

GIVEN CONTRACT. 
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